
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

January 2025  

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer of Years 10 & 11 Scholars 

 

We are pleased to invite you and your child to join us in school for the Scholars 

Programme Celebration Evening on Thursday 6 February 2025 which will take 

place between 4.30pm and 6.00pm.  

 

This is a celebratory event to mark the successful completion of the Scholars Programme 

with our very first cohort of scholars at Appleton Academy.  The attendance of all fellow 

scholars and parents & carers is important to mark this major achievement.  We have 

planned a wonderful evening with presentations from students, awards and certificates. 

Refreshments will also be available.  

 

As Year 11 scholars will graduate from this programme, this is an opportunity for Year 10 

scholars to celebrate everything they have achieved on the programme to date and 

support Year 11 on their completion.  

 

Your presence would mean a lot to us and all fellow scholars.  You have been an 

important part of their journey and we look forward to celebrating with you. 

 

Please complete the Microsoft Form via the link below to confirm your attendance:  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/V963fUDPfw  

 

If you have any issues accessing the link above or questions about the event, please 

email info@appletonacademy.co.uk in the first instance and a member of staff will contact 

you. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

The Appleton Academy Scholars Team 

Mrs R Garlick – Head of Secondary 
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